
Reaching high 

Watching the launch of Azerbaijan’s first ever satellite live, all of us at the Embassy felt proud for our 
country and our people. A major milestone like this is a good moment to reflect on the progress made 
over the last two decades as well as to consider independent Azerbaijan’s achievements and vision for 
the future. As we do that, we are especially happy for our friends at Azercosmos and grateful to the 
Orbital Sciences, a U.S. company, which has become a key partner in one of Azerbaijan’s most ambitious 
and significant projects.  Congratulations! 
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